
 

 

Many classes at Gold Academy participated in activities to learn about our country’s democratic 

election process.  Miss Klaussen’s class participated in a mock election, complete with voter 

registration cards and ballots to vote.  They received “I voted” sticker replicas as well.  Mrs. 

Gaither’s class read all about the election and has their own mock election as well.  Miss 

Bagosy’s classes learned about both Presidential candidates and participated in compare/contrast 

activities.  Mrs. Stevens’ class learned all about the electoral process and studied the 

mathematics connection to the election.  The 6
th

 graders participated in a mock election to elect 

their favorite school lunch.  Classrooms had different numbers of electoral votes based on 

enrollment.  All procedures were followed such as poll watcher, ballot counters, and secret 

voting.  By the way, pepperoni pizza was, of course, the winning lunch! 

 


